
 
Tender RFT 02- 2023 

Provision of Engineering Services 
  

Tenders are invited from suitably qualified and experienced contractors for the provision of 

Engineering Services for an initial period of one year with the option to extend for a further two years. 

 

Requests for Tender documents are available from the Shire’s website www.narembeen.wa.gov.au 

or by contacting Kathryn Conopo sao@narembeen.wa.gov.au Further information regarding this 

tender can be obtained by contacting the undersigned after 28 August 2023 on 9064 7308 or 

ceo@narembeen.wa.gov.au 

 

Tenders close at 4.00pm (WST) on Friday 1 September 2023 and may be submitted by hand at 1 

Longhurst Street, Narembeen or by post to1 Longhurst Street, Narembeen WA 6369 or by electronic 

mail if emailed to ceo@narembeen.wa.gov.au prior to the deadline. 

 
  

Mr Paul Sheedy  

Returning Officer  

21 August 2023 
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